
CITY OF HIGH POINT 
AGENDA ITEM 

PURPOSE: The Fleet Services Department needs to place an order for fifteen (15) Ford Interceptor 
SUVs. The NC State Contract# STC 2510A will be utilized. The vehicles are 2025 models and have 
been identified for consideration by the City Council for approval.   

BACKGROUND: The Police Department is currently using similar vehicles that need replacing based 
on mileage and condition. The new Ford Interceptors are like other vehicles in the city and will meet 
their needs.  The price of $41,347.76 is for the vehicle and equipment package with DMV fees of 
$1240.43. Total cost for fifteen (15) is $638,822.85. The estimated delivery is October 2024.   

BUDGET IMPACT: Funds are available in the 2024-25 budget. 

RECOMMENDATION/ACTION REQUESTED: The Fleet Services Department recommends 
purchasing fifteen (15) Ford Interceptor SUVs from Performance Ford in the amount of $638,822.85. 

TITLE:  Purchase of Ford Interceptor SUVs 

FROM:  Kevin Rogers, Fleet Director MEETING DATE:  July 15, 2024 

PUBLIC HEARING:  N/A ADVERTISED DATE/BY: N/A 

ATTACHMENTS:  Formal Bid Recommendation 
 






